Luhibt C
FW: South Woodford Start Up

From: Jeff Reynolds (jdreynolds@hmbpe.com)
To:  david@lcgcpa.com; khcg79@aol.com
Cc: dburris@hmbpe.com

Date: Friday, March 21, 2025 at 09:16 AM EDT

David
See email below. Along game time.

Thanks
Jeff

—--Original Message--—-

From: Jim Curtis <jim.unitedpipeline@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 9:54 AM

To: Jeff Reynolds <jdreynolds@hmbpe.com>; Dustin Burris <dburris@hmbpe.com>
Subject: Re: South Woodford Start Up

This Message is from an external sender.

Correction: We are on schedule to do start-up Tuesday, April 8th. Monday the 7th the technician will be onsite in the
afternoon to do prechecks, then startup will begin Tuesday morning.

Thanks!

On 3/7/2025 2:32 PM, Jim Curtis wrote:

> Hello Gentlemen,

>

> We are on the schedule with EFl to do start up the week ending April
>4th. They will let me know if something opens up earlier, but for now
> that looks like the week. | will keep you posted as things firm up.

>

> Thanks!

>

Jim Curtis

United Pipeline, Inc.
270-535-0799
jim.unitedpipeline@yahoo.com




